
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

December Employee of the Month 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            Martha Lanham, Dietary Aide 

Residents Council has chosen Martha Lanham, 
Dietary Aide as December’s employee of the month.  
She lives in Mill Creek with her husband Hertzel.  
She is the only daughter of Joseph and Donna Teter 
(both deceased).  She is a 1974 graduate of Tygarts 
Valley High School.  On June 11 of this year, she and 
Hertzel celebrated their 51st wedding anniversary.  
They have one daughter, Crystal, as well as seven 
grandchildren and three great grandchildren.  She 
is a member and attends the Mill Creek Memorial 
Misson Church.  When you see Martha, be sure to 

congratulate her! 

Congratulations! 

 

 

 

 

 

Resident’s birthdays in January  

Cary Beasley 

Karen Bennett 

Patrician Chenoweth 

Mary Cross 

Jessica Daniels 

Mary Dever 

Patricia Karlen  

Virginia Valentine 

 

Monthly Birthday party in dining room on January 31, 2024 
at 2:00PM.  Everyone is invited to attend.  
                   

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elkins Rehabilitation & 
Care Center 

NEWSLETTER 

January 2024 

 



 

Old Brick and ERCC residents 
making Jingle Bell necklaces (12-01-
23) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Getting ready for 

Christmas 2023 

 

 

 

 



Decorations of 
red   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Christmas 
Door contest 

 

 

 

  

First prize 
goes to MDS 
office with 
the stable decoration 

 

 

 

 

                  Second prize goes to FMP Therapy           
(shower team) for the Grinch tree decoration 

 

 

 

 

Third prize 
goes to HIM for 
A Christmas 
Story 
decoration  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Other  door decorations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



More decorated doors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Everyone did a fantastic 
job on decorating!!   

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Candlelight service 12/18 

 

 

 

 

 

 



       

Candlelight Service  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Caroling 12/20 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Ugly Sweater 
Contest.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Judging completed by 
resident:   Kevin Goodwin 

 

Winners: 

First place:  Kevin 
Blosser, Maintenance 
Director 

Second Place: Jennifer 
Varner, Gift Shop 
Manager 

Third Place: Janelle Pina 
Bennett, Billing Specialist 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



ERCC wants to wish 
everyone a 
prosperous New Year  


